DISTRICT ATTORNEY'S OFFICE
666 CITY HALL
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19107

ARLEN SPECTER
DISTRICT ATTORNEY

July 11, 1967

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Hyattstown, Maryland 20734
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

While I do not know whether any exchange of
correspondence is at all useful in view of our
diametrically opposed positions, I do wish to
acknowledge your letter of June 27.

Contrary to your view, I have full confidence
in the accuracy of all of the statements which I
have made concerning the work of the President’s
Commission on the Assassination of President
Kennedy.

cerely
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